
Southern California Edison Company 
SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 

P.O. BOX 128 

SAN CLEMENTE. CALIFORNIA 92672 

H. B. RAY TELEPHONE 
STATION MANAGER 

4 492 00 

September 3, 1981 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region V 
1990 North California Boulevard 
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza 
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director 

DOCKET No. 50-206 
SAN ONOFRE - UNIT 1 

Dear Sir: 

Enclosed are fifteen (15) copies of the report entitled "San Onofre 
Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1, May, 1980 Inservice Inspection". This 
inspection was performed in conjunction with the seventh refueling outage 
which was completed on June 15, 1981.  

Sincerely, 

JTR:dh:309v 

cc: L. F. Miller - USNRC Resident Inspector 
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